
 
 
 

CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

December 17, 2024 
WILSONVILLE, OREGON 

 
 

Managers Meeting 
December 17, 2024 

10:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the Wilsonville City Council will be attending 
a City of Wilsonville Managers Meeting. The event of City of Wilsonville staff is on 
December 17, 2024, from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Although a quorum of the Wilsonville 
City Council will be present for the event, this is not a City Council meeting, and the 
Council will take no deliberations towards any decisions. 
 
Anyone desiring more information regarding this notice may contact the Andrea 
Villagrana, Human Resource Manager by emailing villagrana@ci.wilsonville.or.us or 
calling 503-570-1519. 

mailto:villagrana@ci.wilsonville.or.us

